
TOWN OF BENNINGTON 

PLANNING BOARD 

Minutes of the Meeting- October 9, 2023 

Minutes accepted on November 13, 2023 

 

Present Cory Lawrence, Chairman 

  Todd Wheeler, Vice Chairman 

  Donald Trow 

 

Chairman Lawrence called the meeting to order at 6:20 p.m. 

 

The minutes of the September 11, 2023 meeting were reviewed and accepted as written. 

 

The Planning Board reviewed the budget and agreed to request the same budget for 2024. 

 

In other business, the Board reviewed an application forwarded from the State for an 

inspection station located at Wade’s Garage located on Main Street previously known as 

Bennington Garage. Cory Lawrence made a motion to approve the application. Donald Trow 

seconded the motion and all were in favor. Chairman Lawrence completed the Town portion of 

the application and it was put in the mail for the State to complete the approval process. 

 

The Board had a brief discussion about driveway permits and the line of sight requirement. The 

Board members will review the proposed driveway regulations to be discussed at the 

November meeting.  

 

As there was no other business at hand, the meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by 

 

Debra Belcher 

Planning Board Recording Secretary 


